
Thank you to Reception and Year 1 for making  

Monday such a special day with your superb concerts, 

you were all fantastic, a brilliant start to our Christ-

mas week  festivities. 

 

Miss Holden leaves us on Friday to begin her new life 

in faraway Cornwall. I would like to thank her for all 

that she has brought to Leatherhead Pre-Prep these 

past few years, she will be really missed. We wish her 

well for the future and hope she does come and visit 

us when she is able.  

We send Mrs Barber our very best wishes for the 

birth of her second child and look forward to hearing 

the good news on our return! 

 

We wish all our families a wonderful Christmas and 

look forward to seeing you all again on the 4 January. 

 

Gill Brooks 

 

Merry Christmas from the staff of  

Leatherhead Pre-Prep. 
 

 

 

       

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly outdoor learning with 

Woodland Forest School 

DOWNSEND PRE-PREP TIMES 

leatherheadpre-prep@downsend.co.uk 

01372 385437 

www.downsend.co.uk  

Friday, 16 December 

Leatherhead 

Message from  

the Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Year 1 and Reception Christmas Productions 



  

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Ashtead      01372 385439 

Pre-Prep Epsom        01372 385438 

Pre-Prep L/head        01372 385 437 

Prep School Office    01372 372197 

Extended Day           07943 134717 

Admissions        01372 372311 

School Nurse        01372 385409   

Finance Department  01372 374842 

Marketing         01372 385402 

Downsend PP+         07899 011275 

Downsend+              01372 385403       

Mobile                     07909 861280 

Downsend School 

Inspiring young minds to create a lifelong passion for learning and discovery.  

Events for week commencing 4 January 

Wed 4 Term starts 

7.30am Breakfast Club 

8.00am Early Start 

Thurs 5  

Fri  6  

 

 

 

 

 

 This Term We Did …….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


